
 

 

MUNICIPAL NOTICE: 115 of 2023 

ESKOM EMERGENCY POWER OUTAGE AFFECTING THE RAY NKONYENI 

MUNICIPALITY ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION AREAS 

 

Ray Nkonyeni Municipality hereby notifies the public that the electricity supply will be interrupted 

on Wednesday, 31st May 2023 starting from 08h00 until Thursday, 1st June 2023 at 22h00 

due to Eskom emergency breakdown / safety hazard at Marburg Substation. 

The following areas will be affected, weather permitting: 

• Marburg Industrial Area 

• Oslo Beach  

• Mbango 

• Chestnut Drive 

• Mbango Valley 

• Main Harding Road 

• Oscar Nero Road 

 

Eskom apologizes for the inconvenience caused. 

There is no guarantee that the supply will be interrupted during the entire period stipulated 

above. All installations must be treated as live during these hours. 
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